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September 2022

Dear Sir/Madame,

I am writing this letter to recommend Maxim Spijkers, who worked as a Bartender for "De 
Cocktailfiets," a mobile cocktail bar. In the time that Maxim Spijkers spent with us, he exhibited 
qualities and skills that make him a standout candidate for future endeavors.

Maxim's role as a Bartender at "De Cocktailfiets" was instrumental in contributing to the success of our 
mobile cocktail bar. He consistently demonstrated dedication, attention to detail, and a passion for 
delivering excellent service.

During his time with "De Cocktailfiets," Maxim had the unique opportunity to work alongside Niels den 
Boogert, the sole builder and founder of the business. This firsthand exposure allowed Maxim to glean 
invaluable insights into the world of entrepreneurship, covering areas such as marketing, branding, and 
business startup.

In particular, Maxim gained hands-on experience in marketing and branding strategies. His involvement 
in promoting "De Cocktailfiets" and cultivating a strong brand image illustrated his ability to connect 
with customers and effectively communicate the essence of our business.

Furthermore, Maxim was able to witness the intricacies of starting and operating a business through 
Niels' guidance. This experience granted Maxim a deep understanding of the planning, resource 
allocation, and determination required to launch and sustain a successful venture.



In conclusion, Maxim's time at "De Cocktailfiets" provided him with a unique learning opportunity in the 
realm of entrepreneurship. His dedication to his role, coupled with the insights gained from working 
closely with Niels den Boogert, positions them as a candidate with a strong work ethic, adaptability, and 
a solid foundation in business principles.

If you require any further information or wish to discuss Maxim's qualifications, please feel free to 
contact me at info@decocktailfiets.nl.

Best regards,

Niels den Boogert


